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June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Year 5 pupils have been invited to sing at the Garrick Theatre on Thursday 6th July at 
1:45pm. There will be a few schools performing on this day and the performance will 
last about an hour.  
 
We will be sending out a link with a code on for you to book, in the next couple of 
weeks. This will be directly through the Garrick Theatre, there will be a small charge for 
the tickets.  
 
When you book the tickets, please make sure that you book the correct performance 
on the right day, as there are lots of performances taking place. 
 
 It would lovely for as many parents to come along to support the children. 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Lindop 
(Music coordinator) 
 
 


